
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CIC JULIUS MALEMA TO ADDRESS THE BLACK LAWYERS ASSOCIATION 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  

Thursday 08 September 2022  

The CIC Julius Malema will be addressing the Black Lawyers Association Annual 

General Meeting in Limpopo, on the  role that the Pan African Parliament and lawyers 

should play in advancing the socio-economic objectives and political stability in Africa.  

The Annual General Meeting will take place under the following details  

Date: 10 September 2022 

 
Time: 09:30am 

 
Venue: Polokwane, Meropa Hotel & Casino 

 


